To: Mr. Richard Superfine

City of Chicago Department of Ethics

From: Lt. Christopher Salus

Engine 99

Chicago Fire Department

Mr. Superfine:

This email is to inform you I have completed my out of state training in Socorro, NM. I was attending the Incident Response to Suicide Bombing course at New Mexico Technical University from September 18th through 23rd. I have received a certificate of completion and met all requirements for course completion.

Respectfully,

Lt. Christopher Salus

